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Pursuant to Clark County Code 2.68.060, “In the event that a hearing officer serves more than ten 

hours on any given hearing, he may submit to the board a written statement requesting additional 

compensation and setting forth reasons therefor.  The board may authorize such additional 

compensation at the rate of seventy dollars per hour if it is satisfied that the additional hours of 

service were justified and necessary.”  

Please allow this to serve as the undersigned Hearing Officer’s written statement requesting 

additional compensation for the above-referenced matter.  The services provided were justified 

and necessary in this matter.  This hearing involved both the substantiation of abuse and neglect 

allegations as well as the substantiation of the revocation of the Appellants’ foster care license.  

Multiple witnesses testified at the hearing, which lasted just over 6 hours.  The Decision was 14 

pages long in order to address the two separate substantiations, and to address the testimony of 

multiple witnesses and significant documentation. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

        Sincerely, 

        Michelle O. Tobler, Esq. 

        Hearing Officer 

 

 

   




